

## DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 364TH TRAINING SQUADRON (AETC) SHEPPARD AIR FORCE BASE TEXAS

29 May 2025

## MEMORANDUM FOR ROTARY CLUB OF WICHITA FALLS NORTH

FROM 364 TRS TELECOM SCHOOLHOUSE

SUBJECT: LETTER OF APPREATION

On behalf of the students, faculty, and staff of the 364 Telecomm schoolhouse, please accept our deepest gratitude for your incredibly generous donation. Your contribution directly funded the purchase and installation of a new water fountain and water bottle filling station, a much-needed upgrade that is already having a significant impact on our learning environment.

This thoughtful gift replaced an aging water fountain that had been in service since the 1960s. The addition of the filtered water bottle filling station is a game-changer, providing a readily available source of clean, refreshing water for the approximately 500 students who pass through our doors each year. This directly improves their quality of life, encouraging hydration and contributing to a healthier and more focused learning atmosphere. We are truly grateful for your investment in the well-being of our students and for your commitment to support education in our community. Thank you for making a tangible difference at the 364 Telecomm schoolhouse.

JOHN A EARL, TSGT, USAF Flight Chief, TTKMS, 364 TRS